From: RENEE BORG

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 11:17 AM

To: Saunders, Cathy < csaunder@london.ca >
Subject: Demolition of 172 Central Ave

Good Morning,

I strongly oppose the demolition of 172 Central Ave as it is a designated Heritage Building. These important landmarks enrich our city and are invaluable for their place in the history of our London. So many have already been destructed and with each destruction comes an irreplaceable loss to the unique stamp of our city.

Please re-consider this demolition and help keep our city mindful and respectful of its past.

Sincerely,

Renee H. Borg